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Dear Families, 

On 10th October it is World Mental Health Day and with 

everything that is going on around us at the moment, 

we need to look after ourselves more than ever. This 

week the staff wanted to put a smile on everyone’s 

faces by wearing something silly on their heads. It 

definitely raised everyone’s 

spirits around school and the 

children enjoyed working out 

the theme. Today, we are all 

wearing yellow as part of the 

Hello Yellow Mental Health campaign and staff have 

been talking to the children about positive mindsets 

and support if they are feeling worried or anxious.  

The Recovery Curriculum 

 Year 6 have been inspired by the book 

and film of ‘Fantastic beasts and where to 

find them’. They have created their own 

creatures 

during writing 

lessons and 

produced 

stunning art work. The children 

have also been learning how to 

play melodies using tuned percussion. We have been 

holding School Council elections this week, which has 

created much excitement. The successful candidiates will be 

announced in assembly.  

Look out for our Rockstars - 

Battle of the Classes 

Competition, which starts today. 



Our Home Learning Offer 

Please contact us if you have any problems accessing online learning. This may 

include lack of technology, difficulty logging in or further support needed to 

upload assignments on to google classroom. We are here to help. 

Keeping our children and community safe 

Please be reminded that we are currently in local lock 

down. The social contact restrictions are as follows: 

If you live in one of the affected areas, in order 
to help prevent the spread of coronavirus you 
must not: 

 host people you do not live with in your home or garden, unless 
they’re in your support or childcare bubble 

 meet people you do not live with in their home or garden, whether 
inside or outside the affected local areas, unless they’re in your 
support or childcare bubble 

Your household is defined as the people you live with and any support 
or childcare bubble. 

Reminders   

 Wednesday 21st October – flu vaccinations. 

 Thursday 22nd October – PTA non uniform day to raise 

funds for the school (also our first ASPIRE day of the 

year with an art focus) 

 Friday 23rd October – INSET Day  

 Monday 26th October – Friday 30th October – Half Term 

 Monday 2nd November – children return to school. 

Thank you for your continuing support, stay safe and stay 

positive. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff   

Together Everyone Achieves More 


